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Subject: NPA 385 to Overlay NPA 801 (Utah)

Related Previous Planning Letters: 231,248,308, 326 and 337

General Description

On July 12, 2007 the Public Service Commission of Utah in Docket No. 07-999-01, rescinded
and vacated their previous order to split and approved an all-services distributed overlay as the
relief method for the 801 NPA. The 801 NPA serves the greater Salt Lake City area, including
cities and communities such as American Fork, Bountiful, Kaysville, Morgan, Ogden, Orem,
Provo, Salt Lake City and Spanish Fork. The new 385 NPA will serve the same geographic area
currently served by the existing 801 NPA. This interim planning letter replaces all previous
planning letters mentioned above.

Implementation of Relief Plan

The specific implementation dates will be determined at a later date. Once more information is
available, NANPA will publish an updated planning letter.

General Information

The information in this planning letter reflects detailed information about NPA relief activities.
The information has been derived from commission orders and from industry implementation
decisions. The implementation of the plan described in this letter is the responsibility of
individual service providers, and NANPA does not guarantee that the activities and plans will
occur exactly as described herein.

Contact Information

General questions regarding the relief of the NPA 801 should be directed to Joe Cocke, Senior
NPA Relief Planner NANPA, on 805-520-1945. Questions of a technical nature should be
directed to the NPA coordinator of the appropriate service provider.



